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AAHAM would like to congratulate those who earned their CRCE designation in July.
Congratulations to:

Ilinois
Matthew Ertel, CRCE-I

Indiana
Tammie Smith, CRCE-I

Tennessee Music City
David Freer, CRCE-I

Utah Mountain West
Katie Harwood, CRCE-I

Virginia
Michelle Blouse, CRCE-I

Wisconsin
Angie Hommen, CRCE-I
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